
		

Section	14	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984

Temporary	one-way	and	No	Waiting	at	Any	Time	Traffic	Restrictions:	Clack	Hill	(Part)	and	Hollow	Way/Tithe
Barn	Lane,	Bradenstoke

WILTSHIRE	COUNCIL	HEREBY	GIVE	NOTICE	that	the	following	Temporary	Traffic	Restrictions	will	be	in	force	for
reasons	of	highway	safety	and	risk	of	serious	damage	to	the	Highway	during	the	planning	and	works	for	the	land
slippage	at	Lyneham	Banks.

To	introduce	a	temporary	one-way	restriction	on	the	following	length	of	road:

Clack	Hill	(Part),	Bradenstoke;	permitted	direction	of	travel	in	a	northwesterly	direction;	from	a	point
290m	northwest	of	its	junction	with	Hollow	Way	to	its	junction	with	B4069.

And	to	introduce	a	temporary	No	Waiting	at	Any	Time	restriction	applying	to	both	sides	of	the	following	length	of
road:

Bradenstoke	Abbey	East	C129	to	Holloway	(known	as	Hollow	Way	and	Tithe	Barn	Lane),	Bradenstoke;
for	a	distance	of	15m	either	side	of	its	junction	with	Clack	Hill.

The	restrictions	will	be	clearly	indicated	by	traffic	signs.			

These	restrictions	will	come	into	operation	on	17	October	2022	and	are	anticipated	to	be	required	until	the
completion	of	the	land	slippage	works	at	Lyneham	Banks.	This	Notice	will	have	a	maximum	duration	of	21	days.

For	further	information	regarding	these	restrictions	please	contact	streetworks@wiltshire.gov.uk.

Sustainable	Transport	Group,	County	Hall,	Bythesea	Road,	Trowbridge	BA14	8JN
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